COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS

SEPTEMBER 2, 2025 GRANT, NEBRASKA

A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners of Perkins County, Nebraska, was
held at 10:00 a.m. in the County Courthouse in Grant, Nebraska, for the purpose of
hearing support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations of taxpayers
relating to the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Perkins County, Nebraska Budget.

Present: Commissioner Steve Tucker, Commissioner Darin Robertson,
Commissioner Mark Bottom, County Attorney Richard Roberts, and County Clerk
James Brueggeman, Taxpayers Mitzi Gartrell and Doug Sexson were also in
attendance.

Chairman Tucker called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. It was announced that
notice of this meeting had been published in the Grant Tribune-Sentinel on August
28, 2025. The Chairman announced the location of the Open Meetings Act Poster in
the Commissioner’s Room. The agenda was reviewed. A motion was made by
Commissioner Bottom to approve the agenda, seconded by Commissioner
Robertson. A roll-call vote was taken, with 3 ayes, and the motion carried.

Chairman Tucker opened the budget hearing at 10:00 a.m. Three copies of the
proposed budget statement were available to the public.

County Clerk and Budget Preparer James Brueggeman made a presentation outlining
the key provisions of the proposed budget statement, including, but not limited to, a
comparison with the prior year’s budget.

The floor was then opened for public comment on the proposed budget statement.
Public comment ensued. All members of the public wishing to address the
governing body were provided a reasonable amount of time to do so.

Chairman Tucker declared the budget hearing closed at 10:42 a.m.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Commissioner Robertson
and seconded by Commissioner Bottom to adjourn the budget hearing, roll call vote,
3 ayes, motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 10:42 a.m.

James D. Brueggeman
Perkins County Clerk



